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22 June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

SCHOOL SPORTS DAY – TUESDAY 4 JULY 2023
The school will be holding its annual Sports Day on Tuesday 4 July 2023 from 13:00 to 15:45. Students from all year groups will be participating in a range of track and field athletics events on the school playing fields.  Parents are invited to attend this notable day in the school’s calendar that celebrates the sporting abilities of all students.

Parents are requested to arrive between 12:45 and 13:00.  There is no need to book in at Reception and names will be taken on the route to the playing field.  Lanyards for visitors will not be issued in the normal way for this event.  Please do not park in the Ripon Outwood bus park.  Some parking spaces will be available in the school car park but when this is full, please park on the roads in the local area.  The route to the athletics track is not fully paved so accessibility is limited.

Parents are requested to remain in the designated spectator area and avoid going inside the track area where students will be seated.  No seating will be provided so parents are encouraged to bring portable chairs or blankets should they wish to sit.

Refreshments will be provided by the Friends of Ripon Grammar School.  They will only be able to accept cash payment as their card machine will not have a wi-fi signal.  Toilet facilities will be shared with students in the 3G changing rooms so these will be limited to specific times when students are not present.

Should you have any queries about attending this event, please contact Mr Livesey by telephone [01765 602647].

Mr G Livesey
Director of Strategic Operations
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Headmaster:  Mr Jonathan M Webb, MA 

Address:  Clotherholme Road, Ripon, North Yorkshire HG4 2DG  
Tel: [01765] 602647   Email:  admin@ripongrammar.com
Website:  www.ripongrammar.co.uk
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